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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 10:59 PM

To: 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: Response regarding explanation called by CTC

 
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Abdur Rashid <rashidsafi55@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 6:52 PM 
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: Amanullah Safi <amanullahsafi6@gmail.com> 
Subject: Response regarding explanation called by CTC 
 
Respected sir, 
For your kind information,I have worked with CTC from July 2012 till 2016 in this program and then with WHO to till date 
in the same program which is a long term of about eight years.So when a worker dedicate along period of his life to a 
program,it needs no conformation of his interest in the program and in such a long period of time non of my supervisors 
has reported me as unresponsible,uninterested and undutiful. 
 
So far as my absentisim is concerened in the said letter,it is only misconception because my respective superviser visited 
BHU sando khel only for 10 minutes during which I was presentand busy in teams deployment in old building of BHU 
while he was present in the new building ,and you can verify my this statement from those who were present with me 
there. 
During second visit of my supervisor I was in the field and this you can conform from fazal Shah Epi AIC area darwazgai 
who was present at EPI center due to routine immunization at the time of second visit of my supervisor and he said to 
him that according to the instructions of FSMO I am working at routine immunization and my area will visit UCPO Abdur 
Rashid . 
So i accept that I am not met with the supervisor but I was present at my duty station. 
So I request in honour of you that in next time I will give no way to this kind of misconception. 
Regards 
Abdur Rashid 
UCPO Sepai 


